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GENERAL 

 

STUDENT TALENT RALLY:  Attention all you talented Cowboys!!!  This year’s student talent and spring 

rally is already just a few weeks away!  Paperwork to sign up to show off your talent and audition for this 

rally is outside of the ASB Office now.  Auditions will be this Thursday and Friday.  Times will be 

announced! 

 

CSF will have a meeting for current members who are interested in an officer position for the 2012-

2013 school year. If you're interested in being a CSF officer, you must attend this meeting on March 5 

@ lunch in the library to learn more about the role and responsibilities of each position and to begin the 

process of running for office. We hope to see interested members at the meeting. 

 

ADVANCED PLACEMENT EXAMS: AP students will receive AP Exam Registration information starting 

on Thursday, March 1, 2012.  AP Exam registration will start March 5th and run through March 16th, 

1:00 PM.  Students may register before school, brunch or during lunch in the ASB office.  The fee for 

each test is $87, unless the student participates in the free or reduced lunch program.  Students can 

see Mrs. Schwamb in the Health Office to learn about this program.  Don’t forget to sign up!!! 

NO LATE REGISTRATION WILL BE ACCEPTED 

 

MEETINGS 

 

GSA (Gay/Straight Alliance) Meeting Today in A-Lecture Hall. Leap on over and join us!! 

 

IMPACT CLUB:  We will be having a meeting TODAY in U-7 at lunch.   See you there! 


